Subject: A Message from Your HOA Board

Dear Berkshire Ridge Residents,

As your HOA Board, we want to take a moment to introduce ourselves and share our commitment to serving our community together. With a combination of newly elected and continuing board members, we are focused on moving forward as one team on behalf of all residents.

Here's what the new Board will strive to achieve:

- **Timely Communication**: Regular updates on issues that are important to the community.
- **Accountability**: We will hold ourselves, our vendors, and our management company to higher standards.
- **Responsiveness**: Resident concerns will be acknowledged promptly, even if full resolution requires more time.
- **Transparency**: You will see where we are focusing our efforts and how decisions are being made.

As we settle in with the new members and work through the transition process, we will soon be announcing updated board leadership positions and titles. Our goal is to ensure responsibilities are clear so we can serve the community effectively.

We appreciate your patience during this transition and your continued trust in us. Together, we look forward to making Berkshire Ridge a place we are all proud to call home.

Sincerely, Your HOA Board

Kristin Flynn
Tom Simmons
Susan Noble
Renee Haak
Yung Ho Park
Karla Vargas
Lynda Trongone